
UG Course on 21-1-2012 

 

Nineteen students from BMC attended the UG Basic Skills Course on 21st Jan 2012 

 

 



 

 

Some of the comments are reproduced below: 

 On the whole a very helpful demonstration should be included as a routine course 
at the beginning of internship, which intern would help interns practice & give 
them enough confidence to avoid experiments on patients 

 Thanks for the course offered. 
 CPR training was very good 
 Should be mandatory for candidates before start of internship. 
 It very good practice learning session 


